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23rd March 2021 

 

Dear Candidate,  

 

Thank you for expressing an interest in the vacancy for a class teacher in our school. The successful 

candidate will be working in either our EYFS or Key Stage 1 department. A final decision on the year 

group will be made after interview and will be dependent on the qualifications and experience of 

the successful candidate.  The appointment is from 1st September 2021 and is a temporary post for 

one year initially. Applications are welcomed from newly qualified or recently qualified teachers. 

 

The Willows is a Voluntary Aided Catholic Primary School with 211 pupils on roll. We pride ourselves 

on our Catholic ethos and the high quality pastoral support, care and guidance we offer our pupils.  

We have a creative and happy school with motivated and well-behaved children. We were judged 

‘Outstanding’ by Ofsted in December 2015 and ‘Outstanding’ by the Diocesan RE Inspection Team 

(June 2015).  

 

We work as a team to ensure home, school and parish provide the best possible care and 

education for all of our children. We encourage our staff and pupils to be the best that they can 

be in all aspects of their lives as children of God. We have an active PTFA; supportive parents and 

Governing Body and we particularly value our close links with the parish and local community.  

 

For more information about the school please look on our web-site www.willows.lancs.sch.uk. 

 

A faith commitment is desirable as our Catholic faith is the foundation for all our work.  

 

If you are a hard-working, outstanding practitioner; who will bring energy and enthusiasm to the 

post and is fully committed to achieving excellence then you are encouraged to apply for this 

position. 

 

The Willows Catholic School is an equal opportunities employer, being committed to safeguarding 

and promoting the welfare of the children. The appointee will be subject to checks with the 

Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS).  

 

If you would like to be part of The Willows’ family you are welcome to visit us our website and watch 

our virtual tour.  You are also welcome to discuss the vacancy with the Headteacher (Mrs Barnett) 

or the Deputy Headteacher (Mr Wylde) by contacting the school office via phone (01772 684371) 

or emailing head@willows.lancs.sch.uk or bobwylde@willows.lancs.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

 

Mrs. Sharon Barnett   Mrs. Christine Johnson  

Headteacher   Chair of Governors  
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